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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

22nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we approach the final half term of the academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to update 
you on two important matters: end of year assessments and uniform expectations. 
 

End of Year Assessments 
 

Students will complete their end of year assessments throughout June. These assessments are a 
valuable opportunity for students to demonstrate the progress they have made this year and to 
identify areas for further development as they prepare to transition into Key Stage 4. 
 

The table below outlines the dates for each assessment. Please encourage your child to arrive 
prepared with the correct equipment and to speak with their teachers if they have any questions or 
concerns. 
 

We are proud of the commitment many of our students are showing towards their studies, and we 
appreciate your continued support in helping them achieve their full potential. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Uniform Expectations 
 

A reminder that, following the half term break, all students are expected to return in full school 
uniform, including black smart shoes.  Please note that black trainers even if plain and without logos 
do not meet our uniform policy and should not be worn. Alongside this we would also like to remind 
students that piercings must be single studs and not hoops.  
 

Maintaining high standards of uniform is part of our broader commitment to preparing students for 
life beyond school.  It promotes pride in appearance and fosters a sense of unity and belonging 
within our school community. 
 

If you are experiencing any difficulties in meeting the uniform requirements, please do not hesitate 
to contact us we are here to help and support you. 
 

Thank you, as always, for your continued cooperation and support. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Miss P Williams  

Head of Year 9  
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